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We cannot afford these new taxes and fees. I have lived and worked in Portland for 

over 30 years and now as I approach retirement, I fear I may have to leave this state 

I love because I can’t afford to live here. Portland already has the 2nd highest taxes 

in the nation. I understand and support that we need services, but this is just too 

much. Thank you.  


